WELCOME TO STEELE ELEMENTARY!

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! Our PTO is excited for the new school year! We are excited to provide many activities for our students like field trips, all school assemblies, reading month activities, and many more things!!! We need your help to make this year successful!! There are many great opportunities to get involved with PTO!

Join us for our monthly PTO meetings held on the second Wednesday of the month at 6:30pm. Our first meeting is Wednesday, September 13. Childcare will be provided!

It will be held in the Library.

Our big fundraiser is coming up in October.

WE WILL BE SELLING LITTLE CAESAR'S PIZZA KITS AND COOKIE DOUGH!!

Would you like to stay up to date on what's going on? Just visit and like our *NEW*Steele Elementary School and PTO Facebook page:

https://www.facebook.com/SteeleElementaryandPTO/ and check out Steele's webpage: http://www.masonk12.net/steele

Be sure to view our PTO bulletin board by the main office. Questions can be answered by emailing: ptosteele@gmail.com or calling Christie Surato at (517) 775-6319

STEELE PTO PARENT INFORMATION SHEET 2017-2018

Your name: ______ Teacher's name: ______ Daytime Phone number: _____ Evening Phone: _____ Email address: _____ Circle Any AREAS THAT YOU WOULD LIKE TO VOLUNTEER YOUR TIME FOR.

Popcorn Fridays Room Parent Fundraisers Cultural Events Mileage Club

Attending PTO meeting

Math Night

Teacher Appreciation Week

Spring Carnival

Family nights

Reading Month